Toni Webb

Hi Kerry,

As a Clinical Nurse Specialist, I am very concerned for my family's long term well being as well as
every individual of our community with regard to the Toxicity that is occuring down on the Port.

Oxychem must be held to the highest standards. Nothing less is acceptible as every life matters and
all are adversely affected by their toxic mess.

I would like to Ask the Dept of Ecology to protect the residents of NE Tacoma by requiring a
complete cleanup regardless of cost to OxyChem.

Thank you,
Toni Webb
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